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Friday, September 16, 2022
    6:30 pm    3 Sisters’ Meal in the Garden
                         and Ice Cream Contest

Sunday, September 18, 2022
     9:00 am     Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am     Sunday School
   10:30 am     Worship 

Monday, September 19, 2022
     5:30 pm     Finance Meeting

Tuesday, September 20, 2022
     3:45 pm     Ruth Bradley’s “How to Study
                          the Bible” study group

Wednesday, September 21, 2022
      5:30 pm    Dinner (call church office to 
                          make your reservations).
      5:45 pm    Children’s Choir
      6:15 pm    Kids & Youth Activities
      6:15 pm    4th Quarter Business Meeting

Thursday, September 22, 2022
     12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

 
Shoebox Ministry
If you would like to donate to the Shoebox Ministry, for the 
month of September we are collecting, Coloring Books 
thin enough to roll up to fit in the shoebox and Washcloths   
that can be dropped off across from the church office. Or, 
you may want to consider designating a portion of your 
offering to the Shoebox Ministry fund.  Thank you
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             Stained Glass Saints           
                 Today we remember William Carlisle Ashley	

Following his service in World War II, William Carlisle Ashley 
moved from South Carolina to Corbin in 1947 with his new 
bride, Sarah. Dr. E.O. Edwards, a native of the same area of South 
Carolina as W.C., was our pastor at the time. After learning 
of the Ashley’s arrival and the South Carolina connection, he 
began an intense recruiting effort to bring W.C and Sarah into 
the FBC family. His efforts were successful, and W.C. and Sarah 
became members shortly after moving to town. This was 
followed by W.C. becoming a deacon a short while later. As had 
become a pattern in his life, W.C. found ways to serve others 
immediately. Througout the 1950’s he continued his role as a 
deacon and helped lead the Sunday School training program for 
the youth of the church. In the early 1960’s, our church needed 
addiitional space and W.C. spearheaded a fundraising campaign 
and construction plan to build the eduation wing and fellowship 
hall. In a church publication from 1962 titled “Our Unfinished 
Story”, W.C. addressed the church as chairman of the deacons 
regarding the proposed project.  He wrote “If we are to follow 
our Savior then we are to be concerned for all of the people we 
are not reaching, plus those already attending services. With 
our additional space, we will have more space to care for our 
members, plus reaching out for those that we are so concerned 
about - the lost that need a Savior. Let us all pray that God will 
help us in our efforts to be faithful witnesses in our community 
and that we will continue to be blessed by the new additions.” 
In 1971, church records show that W.C. recommended the 
church purchase a black and white television camera and other 
essential equipment for the purpose of televising the Sunday 
morning worship service live over local t.v. This ministry was 
an innovative first for our area. In addition to being a deacon for 
over 60 years, W.C. was especially fond of the Thursday night 
visitation ministry, where in the 1980’s he often found himself 
partnered up with a young Paul Sims. For 62 years, W.C. Ashley 
was a devoted member who deeply loved this church.
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Calling All Standing Committees!
All standing committee members will meet Sunday, Oct. 
2nd at 5:00 pm. Please mark you calendars! Supper will 
be provided.

____________________

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Jeremiah Banks
			   325-301-8311
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Gary Akins
			   606-524-5804

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, September 18, 2022 
are placed in memory of Mom and Dad,

MILDRED AND HAROLD ADKINS
by

Kim and Johnny Bolton
_____________________________________

                                                             Parents: 
                                                            Brody Herd

                                                       and
                                                                        Keli Davis

                                                                 
				                	  Saturday, Oct. 1st
                                                                        11 AM - 1 PM

                                                                 FBC
            

                                                     

           Registered at:                                                                    
http://www.babylist.com/jbtrifwyl

September 11, 2022 Offering Summary:
		   Budget Offerings:		 $      9,703.00
   Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:  	 $  441,363.71
  ADJUSTED YTD Budget Goal:	 $  539,100.00
   Loose Change Offering Total:	       $	           76.37	           

The month of September Loose Change offering will benefit
      the Mustard Seed Garden.

The final day to submit contributions for the fiscal year 
is Friday, September, 30, 2022. 	

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost

September 18 2022
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Jeremiah 8 : 18 - 9 : 1

Psalm 113 
Luke 16 : 1-13

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Piano Solo by Yukiko Fugimura
 There Is a Balm in Gilead

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Write Your Blessed Name

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“The Balm for Brokenness”

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of 
Olivia Robinson                                                                      

by 
Danny and Marsha Barnett

Ruth Bradley
Bob Cain and Jenny Watkins

Bill and Ann Hacker
Jennifer Hannah
Glennis Hensley

Bill and Nettie Sosh
Steve and Betty Sue Surmont

Todd and Alice Tremaine
Pat Waddle

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of 
Olivia Robinson and in honor of Don Robinson, 

Denise Combs and Stuart Robinson
by 

Luster Patterson

Gifts have been given to the Food Pantry in memory of 
Olivia Robinson 

by 
Bill and Rebecca Daniel

______________________________________________

Gifts have been given in honor of Sarah Ashley’s 
September 12th birthday

by
Marsha Barnett

Patti Brasher
Todd and Alice Tremaine

_______________________________________________

September 21, 2022
Smokey Bear BBQ, cole slaw, baked beans, and dessert

For Wednesday meals, we need volunteers to assist with 
set-up, providing desserts and clean up.  Please call the church 

office at 606-528-4738 to volunteer.


